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EMERALD PARK PTSA….CONNECTING SCHOOL AND FAMILIES 

Welcome Back Emerald Park Families!! Back to school is a great time to start fresh 

and try new things. PTSA is a great way to get involved in your child's school and to 

network with other parents to ensure that our school is the best it can be. 

Joining PTA, you become part of a network of child advocates locally, within your 

state and on the national level. Each PTA is a unique organization, with parents who 

directly influence changes at the school or community level.   

Please consider joining PTSA this year at Emerald Park...$10 individually or $18 per 

family! Your registration will also include an Emerald Park PTSA discount card. Your 

family will receive discounts at PTSA sponsored events!  

SEE SIGN UP FORM ON BACK PAGE 

CALENDAR OF 
EVENTS 

• 9/28—Jog-A-Thon, 2:15 

to 3pm 

• 10/22-10/26—Book Fair 

• 10/23—Pizza Night 
Emerald Park is having it’s 5th annual Jog-a-thon. Students, 

please ask your family and friends to support our school with 

monetary donations before the event.  

During the Jog-a-thon EP teachers, staff, students, and par-

ents jog, run, or walk around the school field all together. Mr. 

Abernethy will be playing music, and there are lots of great there are lots of great there are lots of great there are lots of great 

prizes to win if you turn in ANY amount prizes to win if you turn in ANY amount prizes to win if you turn in ANY amount prizes to win if you turn in ANY amount in pledges. There are 

also grand prizes for the students that collect the most pledg-

es.  

The money raised will go towards providing field trip transpor-
tation for all students this coming year along with other 
school activities and supplies. For more information, contact 
Lori MaCauley at 253-850-8113 or lmmacauley@yahoo.com 

Jog-A-Thon 2012….Ready, Set, Go!!  



THANK YOU to the Fred Meyer’s on 240th for the Gift Card, donuts and fruit 
for the First Day of School Coffee Hour . 

Emerald Park’s Fall Book Fair is less than 7 weeks away!7 weeks away!7 weeks away!7 weeks away!  

This event brings great joy to the students of Emerald 

Park in addition to supplying 90% of the funds needed for 90% of the funds needed for 90% of the funds needed for 90% of the funds needed for 

our school libraryour school libraryour school libraryour school library.  Without the success of this event 

our school library would not continue to be one of the 

best in the Kent School District. 

JOIN THE BOOK FAIR ALL STAR TEAM 

The Book Fair is one of our largest events every year so 

we need many volunteers to make it a success. Please fill 

out the Volunteer flyer that came home in your child’s 

Friday folder and sign up to volunteer at either the book 

fair or Pizza Night. Forms need to be returned to school 

right away. 

Need another flyer?  You can find more in the main office 

at school.  

This will be Laura’s 6th and final year of running the book 

fairs here at Emerald Park. She is looking for a volun-

teer that she can pass her knowledge onto to ensure the 

continued success of this event and our school library. 

WE as parents make the difference!  Volunteers are espe-

cially needed for the planning & organization of the 

Book Fairs.   Please volunteer for your children. 

Have questions or interested in volunteering? Contact 

Laura at 253-653-4440 (txt msgs ok) or e-mail laura@kerr-

us.com 

FALL FUNDRAISERFALL FUNDRAISERFALL FUNDRAISERFALL FUNDRAISER    

FALL BOOK FAIR COMINFALL BOOK FAIR COMINFALL BOOK FAIR COMINFALL BOOK FAIR COMING OCT. 22ND G OCT. 22ND G OCT. 22ND G OCT. 22ND ––––26TH 26TH 26TH 26TH     

We kick off our Fall Fundraiser November 5th  with Northwest Fund-

raising!  Get ready, get set to reach out to your family and friends to 

help Emerald Park raise funds for school assemblies, bus transportation 

to field trips, and much more.   

Our Fall fundraiser will run from November 5 – November 19th.    

More details to come in October. Contact Karen Sims with questions at 
206-369-5608 or via email at karensims001@yahoo.com  
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SUPPLIES ARE 

NEEDED!! 

As you are purchasing the 

supplies your child needs 

this year, please look for any 

great deals on the following 

items that the school is still 

in need of for this current 

school year. 

-Composition books  
-Crayons 
-Pencil pouches 
-Markers 
-Expo Dry Erase Markers 
-Water Color Paints 
-3 prong pocket folders 
-Basic pocket folders 
 
Any supplies that  you are 
able to donate can be 
dropped off in the school 
office and are MUCH appre-
ciated!! 
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Special Thank You 

to Starbucks on 

212th and 256th 

for the donations 

on the first day of 

school! 

Spirit Wear Spirit Wear Spirit Wear Spirit Wear     
We will be selling Spirit Wear We will be selling Spirit Wear We will be selling Spirit Wear We will be selling Spirit Wear until Sept 21until Sept 21until Sept 21until Sept 21stststst....  

Order forms will be coming home in the Friday 

folders.   

Any questions contact  

Jenny Pigott at 253-850-4197. 

 

See samples in the school Commons  

Newsletter 
Advertising 

Have something you need 
to advertise? This newslet-
ter is received in over 400 
local homes monthly! 

Newsletter Advertising is 
open to EP PTSA Members 
only. 

Prices: 

$5 for 1/8 page 

$10 for 1/4 page 

$15 for 1/2 page 

Contact Diane Hanratty 
dhanratty@sleepcountry  

or 206-419-9633 

Current Special: 20% 

off if you purchase 

ad space for all 9 re-

maining issues. 

Greetings from PTSA Programs! 

Welcome back to a new school year at Emerald Park!  The PTSA is excited and needs 

your help to make it an extra special one for our kids and the school community!  We 

know that our children learn from adults who care about them.  Giving of your time, your 

talent and ability will not only help our school, but will enhance our children’s learning.  

There are many different types of opportunities awaiting you.   Just take a look at the 

wide variety of events you can help with this fall: 

 

 

 

 

 

Look for the bright pink Volunteer Sign-Up Information Form coming home in the Friday 

folder for more information regarding these opportunities.  Again, we know your time is at 

a premium but we hope you will join us in volunteering as your time allows.    

Questions?  Contact Cyndi at 253-854-4969 or cyndihelmer@comcast.net or Jane Uyeta 

at 253-236-5490 or janeuyeta@yahoo.com.  

Smencils are back again this year!  

We will be selling them every 3rd 

Friday before school. 

(Starting in October) 

Smencils are $1 each with a variety 

of flavors to choose from. 

During the Day: 
• Popcorn Sales 
• Smencils Sales 
• Jog-A-Thon 
• Book Fair 
• Art Docent (Picture Person) 

After School/Evenings: 
• Clothing Bank 
• Craft & Business Fair 
• Book Fair 
• Pizza Night 
• Staff Conference Dinners 
• Skate Nights 

Anytime that works for you: 
• Secret Pals 
• Labels for Education/Box Tops 
• Reflections 



Visit the Emerald Park PTSA website at:  epptsa.weebly.com 

Remember to clip and send in those 

Box Tops and Labels for Education. It’s 

an easy and “FREE” way to help earn 

products for our school. 

Box Tops are found on a variety of 

General Mills products. You can 

find a list of products at 

www.boxtops4educatoin.com 

Labels for Education are found on 

many products including Camp-

bell’s Soups. You can find a list of 

products at 

www.labelsforeducation.com 

BoxTops and Labels can be sent in to 

the school via your Friday Envelope or 

you can place them in the box next to 

the water fountains in the Commons. 

PTSA Board 2012-2013  
 

President 
Lori Macauley- 253-850-8113 
 

Co-VP Fundraising 
Karen Sims - 206-369-5608  
 

Co-VP Programs 
Jane Uyeta - 206-478-8737 
Cyndi Helmer - 206-999-1675 
 

Secretary 
Suzanne Schack - 253-630-0884 
 

Treasurer 
Christy Martin - 253-740-2091 
 

Cashier 
Heather Scheer - 206-650-4358 
 

School Improvement Team 
Leslie Delfin - 206-605-1817 
 

Membership Chair 
Kaylee Hansen - 253-854-3496 
 

Newsletter Chair 
Diane Hanratty - 206-419-9633 
 

Publicity Chairs 
Irene Aguilar and Hector Torres 
209- 712-4007 / 206- 214-5224 

 

Principal 
Dean Ficken - 253-373-3850 
 

Staff Representative 
Stephanie Lyon - 253-373-3850 
 

Website Design 
Dee McSweeney - 586-549-6900 

Pre-order yours 
today! 

Diary                    

of a Wimpy Kid Book 7: 

The Third Wheel  

Available starting No-

vember 13th,!! 

Pre-order the low priced 

paperback edition at  

$9.30 after tax. Look for 

the pre-order form in 

your Friday folder.   

Extra forms are located 

in the main office.  

Questions, please con-

tact Laura at 253-653-

4440 or laura@kerr-

us.com  


